
Dear [Resident/Stakeholder Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to gather feedback regarding the 

recent road resurfacing project conducted in your area. 

Your input is valuable to us, as it will help us assess the effectiveness of the project and make 

necessary improvements for future endeavors. We kindly ask you to take a moment to share your 

thoughts on the following: 

• Quality of the resurfacing work 

• Impact on traffic and accessibility 

• Overall satisfaction with the project 

• Any concerns or suggestions you may have 

Please reply to this email or contact us at [phone number] by [deadline date]. Your feedback is 

crucial to our continuous effort to improve our community's infrastructure. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


